
The National Prescription Drug Plan is one of several initiatives by the Government of The Bahamas, administered by the National 
Insurance Board, to improve access to health care and services.  It is the first step towards a national and comprehensive health 
and wellness program.  Since its successful implementation 10 years ago, it has greatly enhanced the health and quality of life for 
thousands of Bahamians.  

Here is how: 

Currently Drug Plan members  incur no 

costs as the Plan is funded entirely                

from the Medical Benefits Branch of The 

National Insurance Board.   

 

1. NIB Pensioners receiving Retirement               

Benefit or Grant, Old-Age Non Contributory 

Pension, Survivors Benefit/Assistance (age 

60 & over) and Disablement Benefit 

2. NIB Invalids receiving Invalidity Benefit 

and Assistance.  

3. Bahamian citizens age 65 and over.  

4. Children under 18 years or under 25 years 

(Full-time students).  

5. Indigent persons, Government employees 

and Women receiving ante-natal and                

post-natal care 

Providing ACCESS for                                                

5 categories at 100% 
Reduce costs for healthcare Improving health 

For persons suffering from one or              

more of 15 chronic diseases: Rheumatic 

Disease, Asthma, Benign Prostate                  

Hypertrophy, Breast Cancer, Chronic             

Heart Disease, Chronic Obstructive               

Pulmonary Disease (COPD), Diabetes,            

Epilepsy, Glaucoma, High Cholesterol,                   

Hypertension, Prostate Cancer,                       

Psychiatric Illness, Sickle Cell Anemia and 

Thyroid Disease. 

The National Prescription Drug Plan members can access services via email at info@nibdrugplan.com  or by  
telephone 242.356.2032. For more information regarding The Drug Plan please visit https://www.nibdrugplan.com. 

https://www.nibdrugplan.com

